
Testing Center

December turned out to be a busy month for

the test center. We continue to see an uptick

in the Wyoming ICC certifications.

Journeyman electricians, as well as

Low-Voltage testers, find that they can stay

local to certify for these certifications. We

hope to see more of the ICC certification

testers coming to our facility to certify. These

testers are not limited to electricians.

Plumbers and other trades that require ICC

Wyoming certifications can also test here.

ALEKS continues to be our number one

assessment that we proctor here at the CWC

testing center. January will see the return of

our nursing qualifier – TEAS testing. We are

looking forward to another year of assisting

testers do the best they can through our

facility.
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